
 

 
 

OFFICE THE POLISARIO FRONT/ WESTERN SAHARA TO THE BALKAN COUNTRIES 
 

To:Alfijo, Marko, R ok, Tomaz , Tina ,  and    Camper Club Slovenija               
                                     

 As Representative of the POLISARIO Front (Western Sahara) to the Balkan     

Countries, with head office in Ljubljana,                      

I would like on behalf of the Saharawi people to express my sincere gratitude for 

the assistance (school equipment and sports) that you have brought from 

Slovenia to Mauritania to be delivered following our dear friend Andrej Sahrawi 

authorities in Tifariti, liberated Saharan territory. 

 

This important initiative performed by a group of friends to help in solving the 

enormous needs faced by thousands of Sahrawi refugees who are over 36 years 

living on the generosity of volunteers like you. While its territory illegally 

occupied by Morocco has many natural resources (phosphates, fisheries, oil, 

uranium, iron and many more untapped) and exploits illegally  without 

benefiting from them their legitimate owners, the Sahrawis. 

Again, this Representation is grateful for this initiative and informs him that is 

available in Ljubljana for any suggestions or activity or project that they will 

make on the Sahara and in which we participate. 

 

Now, thanks to our friend Ales Skronsek-Ples, I have your contact and keep you 

constantly informed of the situation in Western Sahara. 

  

With my best wishes . 

Malainin Mohamed                                                                                                                                             

Ljubljana, 20.03. 2012      

                                                   
                                                                     Streliska 3 

1000 Liubliana 

Slovenia 

Phone: 00 386 64 130 383. 00 386 14 343 754. 

E-mail:amalainine@hotmail.com 
 


